
 

ENHANCING CONSUMER ACCESS
TO HEALTH INFORMATION

The New Jersey Department of Human Services, Division of Medical Assistance
 and Health Services has funded this program.

Why participate?

Who is eligible?

Tech companies are introducing ways to integrate consumers' information into their smartphone.
We plan to leverage this pilot project to increase the adoption of smart phone-based viewers that
would enable patients to view and share their clinical data.
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SPONSORED BY

Utilizing this service, New Jersey should anticipate
increased adoption of the smart phone-based viewers.

The ease of patients accessing their clinical data in one
location will act as a catalyst to patient adoption.

Fees:

There are no costs to
participants.

What can NJII do for
participants?

NJII will collect all the CCD
documents from
contributing providers for
each patient. 

These will be made available
to each patient rather than
forcing them to log into each
providers portal to access
each patient's clinical data.

Those interested in joining should contact 
njhin@njii.com or complete our online form.

Any Medicaid providers that are currently submitting CCD
documents to the New Jersey Health Information Network
(NJHIN) are eligible.

How to join:

https://www.njii.com/healthcare/new-jersey-health-information-network-njhin/#getintouch

